
Holy Cross Ukrainian Catholic Parish’s 

First Solemn 
Communion 2025

Calling all Families with children aged 7+ 
First Solemn Communion is an extremely important step in one’s spiritual life. 

It is the first major opportunity to learn about our faith, 
and to fully participate in the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist on their own.

If your child has 
not yet had their 
FSC then please 

register at  
EHCUCP.ca 

Parent(s) are expected to 
participate in the program 
with their child(ren).  


A meeting will be set up 
soon to discuss and 
explain the FSC process to 
all participating families.


If you would like to help us 
teach this program please 
contact either Marijka 
Bodnar or Fr. Bo.


Fr. Bo’s email is 
fr.nahachewsky@eeparchy.
com and his phone 
number is 780-340-3726
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